W

UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON

Maxillofacial Prosthetic Service
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November 11, 2021

Dear Dr. Motoaki Ishibe:

I am most honored to offer input and congratulations on the opening of your new clinic.
Having been involved in Graduate Prosthodontic education now for over 30 years, I have had the
opportunity to mentor many students who have chosen a career path 1n Prosthodontics. I’'m very
proud of those who have trained in the Grad Pros Program here at the University of Washington.
Among those who have done so a small number have really excelled in their training and have
gone on to achieve notable recognition nationally and internationally.

In my estimation you are among the elite 1n the group of trainees that I have encountered
and I am very proud of your efforts and accomplishments thus far. I have no doubt that those
seeking your care in your new clinic are very fortunate and can expect nothing more than the
excellent care and service I'm sure you will afford them.

Congratulations again on commencing your new endeavor and I wish you only the very best
in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey E. Rubenstein, DMD, MS
Professor, Division of Prosthodontics
Director, Maxillofacial Prosthetic Service
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